
From: petercourtassociates  
Sent: 19 September 2012 18:54 
To: waters, adam 
Subject: RE: Lodge Hill 
  
Dear Adam 
 
As you are aware I, together with Dominic Woodfield represent Palm Developments 
Ltd who we have advised throughout the course of the Core Strategy.  Our clients are 
anxious for Mr Woodfield to participate in next Tuesdays Technical Discussion on 
Lodge Hill.  This e-mail formally requests that Mr Woodfield be permitted to attend 
that meeting.  I am aware that the Inspector has made it clear that Mr Woodfield 
needs to participate as an expert witness.  Whilst I can assure you that he will act in 
this way I have nevertheless been asked to send you the attached letter from Mr 
Woodfield which explains his expertise and the stance that he will take. 
 
I will therefore be grateful if the Inspector gies permission to attend. 
 
I thus look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Peter Court 
Director 
Peter Court Associates 
  
  
 


